
HOUSING IS A
HUMAN RIGHT

Dear President Mwai Kibaki,

I am deeply concerned about Nairobi’s 2 million slum dwellers who live in poverty and under the constant threat of forced eviction from their homes.

I urge you to:

Immediately stop all forced evictions and adopt guidelines for evictions which comply with international human rights law,
based on the UN Basic Principles and Guidelines on Development-based Evictions and Displacement.

Ensure genuine consultation with the affected communities about the planned mass evictions related to the Nairobi River Basin Programme,
identify all feasible alternatives to eviction, and develop a comprehensive relocation and compensation plan.

Ensure that implementation of the slum upgrading programme complies with Kenya’s obligations in relation to the right to adequate housing.
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